
 

 

 

Brexit: Part 145 Maintenance Approvals 
 

UK Part 145 approvals post 31 October 2019, Secured business 

continuity. 

Marilake Aerosystems has taken the following steps to safeguard its 
approval in the event of a No-Deal Brexit. Should this situation arise then 
the UK will in effect become what the EU and EASA terms a “third 
country” and current approvals granted within the UK would therefore no 
longer be valid for EU aircraft. 

We have been monitoring this situation and working proactively with 
both the CAA and EASA for some time to ensure continuity of our 
approvals for EU based aircraft. As such, we have taken the precaution 
of applying to EASA for Third Country Approval (TCA) which I can 
confirm has been accepted by EASA, and, in the event of a No Deal 
Brexit, this approval will be enacted with effect from 31 October 2019. 

This arrangement ensures that we will, irrespective of the result of the 
Brexit negotiations, have the approvals in place to seamlessly continue 
providing you with the same service as we do today. For reference 
under this third country approval our new approval number would be 
EASA.UK.145.01186 and we understand that our current CAA approval 

UK.145.01186 will continue. 

For further information please contact our Quality Assurance Manager, 
Ivor Godley by e-mail. Ivor.godley@marilake.com or call the office on 

+44 (0) 1202 863747 
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